
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Remote Learning Information for Parents 

We have published a Remote Learning Information document for parents on our website today, in line with 

DfE requirements. To access this information, please click on the School Information tab or alternatively, 

please click on the following link: 

 

https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/45/remote-learning-information-for-parents 

 

Recommended Reads 

 

Does your child have any books (fiction or non-fiction) that they really love to read or 
listen to someone read to them? If they do, please could you take a photo of them, 

anywhere they like, reading their book and email them to Miss Bright: kelly.bright@thurlby.lincs.sch.uk OR 

upload it to your child’s Purple Mash folder. We would love to include some of their recommendations in the 
newsletter each week to help give everyone inspiration for new books to read.  

 

FREE app 

 
 

Until this Sunday, the above app is free to download. The ‘desktop’ version is always free to use. This app will 

support learning for children in Reception to Year 2.   

 Covers everything from letters and sounds to reading full sentences. 

 Designed in collaboration with leading academics. 

 Complements Read Write Inc. 

 Computer version is 100% free. 

 
Practise reading at home 
Oxford Owl’s  free eBook library has been created to 
help children aged 3–11 to develop their reading skills 
at home. You’ll find books from Oxford’s most popular 
primary school brands including Oxford Reading 
Tree and Read Write Inc., as well as stories from 
their Read with Oxford range, all available for free. 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-

book/library-page/  
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PE 

In the first lockdown, we were lucky to be able to enjoy physical exercise in our gardens and local area due to 

the warm temperatures. The weather has been very chilly this week but our Year 3 pupils have still been 

enjoying lots of movement with yoga, dance and Joe Wicks workouts. Each class will be set PE activities to 

complete twice a week as part of their curriculum. This ensures the children are still exercising and keeping 

up their fitness as it is so important for the children’s health and well-

being.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                      

Our Year 1 children enjoying some wintry outdoor play this 

week  

 

      

 

 

 

    Our Year 2 children have enjoyed  practising  their Chinese calligraphy. 

 

 

It is not just our children who are experiencing online learning – Shadow 

and Mrs Breidenbach have online training too! 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 


